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Press Release 
 

Mitsubishi Electric Thai Foundation donated Biomass wood pellet machine and Forest 
firefighting equipment to Community Forest in Lampang 

 

Mitsubishi Electric Thai Foundation led by Mr. Hiroaki Kondo (Vice Chairman), Mr. Krit 
Thongnark (Director) and Mr. Hideyuki Nagata, Executive Advisor of Mitsubishi Electric Asia 
(Thailand), donated Biomass wood pellet machine and Forest firefighting equipment to Ban Pong 
Community Forest in Ngao District, Lampang Province on 18 February 2022.    

In collaboration with the Royal Forest Department, Thailand Greenhouse Gas Management 
Organization (Public Organization) and Community Forest, Mitsubishi Electric Thai Foundation has 
been supporting “Community Forest Partnership for Climate Action Project” for the 4 th year and in 
realizing for the air pollution in northern part of Thailand caused by forest fire, we supported the Ban 
Pong Forest Community which actively taking part in combating forest fire in the community and 
nearby area to reserve natural resource for the benefit of own community and society as a whole.   
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In accordance with Mitsubishi Electric Management Policy, "We will contribute to realizing 

sustainability through all of our activities".  We dedicate in contributing to society and solving social 
issues through our business to endure as a company which we celebrated our 100th year anniversary 
in 2021.  For Mitsubishi Electric in Thailand, Mitsubishi Electric Thai Foundation has been established 
to contribute to Thai Society since 1991, over 30 years, we have been contributing to the education 
of young generation, social welfare, and environmental aspect.  We have been supporting the 
“Community Forest Partnership for Climate Action Project” since 2018, for the Community Forest in 
Rayong, Nakhorn Sawan and Lampang. 

On the occasion of the Community Forest Fire Prevention Training for community leaders and 
members held on 18 February 2022 at Community Forestry Support Center 9 (Lampang) at Ngao 
District, Lampang Province, Mitsubishi Electric Thai Foundation Representatives, Mr. Hiroaki Kondo 
(Vice Chairman) said, “I would like to extend my gratitude towards the Royal Forest Department for 
our good cooperation over 4 years and all relevant parties who have made this training happened 
and we hope that the biomass wood pellet will not only be the way to recycle wood residue as 
alternative fuel but it would as well be an alternative income for the community in the future.  I would 
like to convey my appreciations to all training participants who sacrifice time to participate in this 
course as part of contribution and strong responsibility towards own community and we are proud 
to be part of the support to Ban Pong Community Forest and wish all participants good health and 
success”     

 

 

 

 

 


